
Cultural Diversity Celebration Day at Vermont Primary School 

Monday 27st March 2023. 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Monday the 27th March 2023, we will celebrate Cultural Diversity Day at Vermont 

Primary School. 

Students are invited to come to school on the 27th March wearing clothing that represents 

their cultural identity or wearing orange clothing which celebrates harmony. We will be 

holding an Assembly so our students are able to share their costumes with the school and 

our community. 

If your child wishes to perform a traditional dance or sing a traditional song from their 

cultural identity at this assembly, please ask your child if they are willing to perform in front 

of the school first before nominating them. If they feel confident then please email 

Yvonne.Smith@education.vic.gov.au and I will arrange for an audition with myself and Mr. 

Fraser prior to the Assembly. Please email your expression of interest before the 14.3.2023. 

Throughout the week all our students will participate in a lesson that is planned around the 

topic of Cultural Diversity. 

Sharing our cultural diversity at school with friends, creates an environment of unity, 

understanding, mutual respect and harmony. 

We look forward to celebrating our Cultural Diversity Celebration Day with our school 

students on Monday 27th March. Parents are encouraged to attend this Assembly to 

celebrate our Multi-cultural school. 

 

Thank you for your effort in preparing your child/children for this celebration. 

 

Bu Smith. Indonesian Teacher. 
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